
From: Rudy & Betsy KJlein
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 11:52:22 AM

Rudy & Betsy KJlein
126 Old Claremont Road
Acworth, NH 03601

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Big business again forcing there power on us. There has to be a better way to run electric lines.
Betsy & Rudy Klein

Sincerely,
Rudy & Betsy KJlein
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